From: mdfletcher4l

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] CHICKEN Farms
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 7:07:48 PM

We fully support CH Farms and highly recommend approval of permits. This is a
family farm and science has proven the facts.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7 edge, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone
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